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“A Gateway to learning”

 
         [image: image2.jpg]


    

Welcome back to Term 2 
We are very pleased and excited about our new term with the children. Our planning does allow for the interests of our learners, so activities and themes will vary. However we will cover ‘Bonfire Night’ and Christmas. We will be holding a Christmas sing-a-long with the nursery on Thursday 14th December at 2.30pm. (
Phonics


We will be teaching phonics every day, the children will be given opportunities to use and apply this learning for reading and writing. We will be encouraging the children to form the letters correctly and ‘sound out’ themsleves when writing. You will be given a sound card and tags to suport your child, please keep this in your child’s book bag everyday as we will refer to it too, many thanks
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some prompting, and she was confused by the locked levels in Ladybird: I'm
Ready For Phonics. Al three apps are well designed, with I'm Ready For
Phonics boasting great touches such as animated rockets.

Phonics abaca, though fun and simple to navigate, felt like it could have had
more effort put into ts presentation, however.

TEST RESULTS

phonics abaca * %k
abc PocketPhonics 2 8.2.0 ¢
Mr Phonics for iPad * %k k
Ladybird ok k
Simplex Spelling Phonics 1 %% %
Hairy Letters ok Kk

Verdict
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GET WATCHING
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Maths
In Maths this term we will develop our counting skills and our understanding of number. We will also be exploring shapes, measuring and patterns.
Number



PE
PE
We will have PE on Thursday mornings. Please give as many opportunities for your child to dress and undress themselves, this will encourage great independence when changing for P.E. at  school. PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD’S KIT IS NAMED. Thank you.

Please also see our weekly updated website news.
Thank you for all your support. Please tell us if you have any queries, concerns or reasons to celebrate your child’s successes.

With thanks and continued appreciation.
The reception team 
How You Can Help


Please read with your child every day and talk to them about what they are reading. Ask them questions about the story, characters and plot. Can they predict what will happen next? We want your child to win as many certificates and prizes as possible. It is through sharing books and reading that your child will become a confident, brave and enthusiastic reader. We thank you for supporting your child to become a regular ‘greedy reader’.





Read stories and play with rhyming words.


Talk to the children about rhyming words and patterns? Can they think of any other words that rhyme?





Please encourage your child to form their letters correctly when they are writing at home. If you are unsure about this please come and ask me.


Google phonic games at home-some useful free websites including ‘phonicsplay’ are:- �











How You Can Help





Please help your child recognise numbers 1-10, then 1-20, put these numbers in the correct order and say which number is one more/one less than a given number. If your child can do this they can practise writing the numbers (using correct formation).





Please use the number cards given out during our parent meeting. Thank you.





Star Stories





Thank you very much for completing your child’s star story, this really supports our planning and allows us to cater for special interests and experiences relevant to your child at the time. 
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